POLAR

LIMITED

Extension of Cleansing Prospectus Offer Period

PolarX Limited (ASX:PXX) advises that the closing date of the offer pursuant to its cleansing prospectus dated 16
May 2018 (“Prospectus”) has been extended to 31 July 2018. The primary purpose of the Prospectus is to
remove any trading restrictions in relation to the securities that were issued pursuant to the May 2018
placement, as per the announcement of 16 May 2018.

For and on behalf of the Board

For further information, please contact the Company directly on +61 8 6465 5500
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